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FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY
OFFICE OF PLANS AND PREPAREDNESS

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20301

September 13, 1979

Mr. Lawrence P. Crocker
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
TMI Special Inquiry Group
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Crocker:

I have reviewed the copy of the " Memorandum of Interview" of

August 13, 1979. I have made several corrections wi additions.
,

These are handwritten on the copy I am returning to you.

If I can be of any further help, please let me know.

Sincerely,

& ..->j<

hn W. McConnell ~'

Assistant Ass late Director for Population
Freparedness
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